
April 15
th

, 2024 

 

Save the Pool Subcommittee member Victoria Hill and Friends of the Berlin Aquatic Center 

member Erika Berkshire met at 5PM in the Berlin Library. 

 

Also in attendance were Michelle Cassidy, Colleen Caulfeild and Rosie and Jason Caufeild. 

 

Topics of discussion were: 

 

1) Tourism Grant Submitted (Update, the Tourism Grant was accepted and will be awarded to 

Friend of the BAC in the amount of $3,000.00. 

 

2) Victoria Hill spoke at Common Council on 4/9/24 in favor of the requested Consent Agenda 

Item to approve the use of up to $50,000.00 in ARPA funds to pay for the Engineering Plan to 

fix the BAC.  The item was removed from Consent Agenda and discussed separately, and 

subsequently approved. 

 

3)  Discussion revolved around a summer event at Longcroft Park and dates that might 

work.  This is not solidified yet. 

 

4) Ammanda (FoBAC) attended the Bugle Mouth Bass Meeting and will report her efforts to 

Erika. 

 

5) A booth fee has been donated for the Farmers and Artists in the Park this summer.  Discussion 

around what would be offered, and who would serve each week.  Will reach out to Scott Zable 

regarding painted park benches. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:55 PM.  Next meeting to be May 8th, 2024 

 


